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Star Awards 
Martin, Amber, Ronnie, Faye, Lara and all Y5&6 

for being brilliant and kind for Miss Harrison. 

  

  Well Done!  

 

Diary Dates 

24th June Link Starts 

6th 7th & 8th July Bikeability Y5&6 

15th July Leavers Service  

16th July End Of term  

2nd September School Reopens    

Link Group 

Link Group for our new Reception starts on 

Thursday 24th June 1.30pm-3.00pm.  This will run 

for three weeks finishing on Thursday 8th July.   

Please come to the main entrance.       

 

John Muir Award 
On Monday Y5&6 have got the second part of 

their John Muir Award in the afternoon.  Pupils 

can come in to school ready for the activity with 

joggers and school sweatshirts but they must 

also be ready for swimming as normal. They may 

also want to bring a coat and different shoes to 

change in to if the weather is wet.       

Staffing from September 
We are pleased to announce we have employed a new Teaching 

Assistant Mr Elliott who will be joining the junior staff.  From 

September Miss Lunt will be teaching in the Infants, Mrs Roberts in 

Y3&4 and Mrs Murphy will continue in Y5&6.  They will be supported 

by Mrs Eloy and Mrs Halksworth in the Infants and Miss Cartwright 

and Mr Elliott in the Juniors.  

  

Goodbye 
Today we are saying a sad goodbye 

to Miss Harrison and Miss 

Birtwistle our Edge Hill Students.  

We have all enjoyed having you here 

with us and wish you both well for 

the future. 

 
 

Physics with Dr Matt 
Last week Miss Harrison arranged a zoom lesson for 

Y5&6 with Dr Matt a Particle Physicist at Liverpool 

University.  The whole lesson was very engaging and 

the children really enjoyed it.  We wanted to thank 

Miss Harrison for arranging such an inspiring lesson 

and share with you the feedback we received from Dr 

Matt as he was so impressed by our pupils.   

“I just wanted to pass on my thanks for arranging the 

scientist Q&A with your students. I was so impressed 

with the class, they seemed engaged and genuinely 

interested in learning more about science and what 

it’s like to be a scientist. Having spoken to many 

audiences of all ages and experiences I can say your 

class were definitely among the most engaged 

audience I’ve spoken to. Also, I was really impressed 

with the questions, there was such a broad variety 

and genuinely some really probing questions.”  

Parking 
Can we ask you all to please park carefully and 

considerately in the local area.   

http://www.burscoughbridgemethodistschool.co/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://1web-boulevard.com/staralmanac/big-yellow-star.gif&imgrefurl=http://1web-boulevard.com/staralmanac/index.html&usg=__j0O2bZvIq6eWEQLQmjFnHjBZc0k=&h=200&w=200&sz=32&hl=en&start=51&sig2=CNv4Bl_5cKz1ID_NoKXWaQ&zoom=1&itbs=1&tbnid=IL91guscWDvnGM:&tbnh=104&tbnw=104&prev=/search?q%3Dstar%26start%3D40%26hl%3Den%26safe%3Dactive%26sa%3DN%26biw%3D1259%26bih%3D831%26gbv%3D2%26ndsp%3D20%26tbm%3Disch&ei=A-ISTr3AHIKr-ga-rLX1Dw
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://static1.squarespace.com/static/5287080ee4b0020f1bc6b861/t/5323d831e4b0934c33429700/1394858100404/Waving%2Bhands.jpg%3Fformat%3D1500w&imgrefurl=http://www.quotabeenleigh.org.au/community-sponsors/&h=630&w=1386&tbnid=VPmoL9KBhe2quM:&zoom=1&q=waving+hands&docid=4E3zuS_BczNOBM&ei=09R6VfltxbTuBs21g4gH&tbm=isch&ved=0CCMQMygDMANqFQoTCLmjw4-YisYCFUWa2wodzdoAcQ


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Online Safety for Parents 
To keep you and your child safe online, there is 

a new Online Safety App available from the App 

Store and for Android.  It is free to download.  

It is designed for adults and older children to 

keep up to date with advice around social media 

and gaming.  For more information please follow 

the link. 

https://info.nationalonlinesafety.com/mobile-

app 

Please check your parental control settings on 

any devices being used by your children. 

Below is a useful link with advice and tips for 

parents for on-line safety.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/c

oronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-

online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-

parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-

online 

PE Days  

Infants – Wednesday,Thursday.  

Y3&4 – Wednesday,Thursday, Friday.  

Y5&6 – Wednesday,Thursday, Friday. 

 
 

Our Mission Statement 

‘Let Your Light Shine To All’ 

 (John Wesley) 

Through exciting opportunities in lessons and the wider 

curriculum our children become well rounded, caring 

change makers in our world. Each child is at the heart 

of all we do, to ensure they become the best they can 

be and are meant to be. 

 

Chrisitian Value 
This half term our Christian Value is 

 Hope:- 

 

Sun Cream and Hats 

Can you please ensure your child has sun cream 

on and brings a hat in to school.  This half term 

we do a lot of activities outside. 

 
 

 Sports Day 
Everybody had a great day despite us not being able to 

welcome all our families.  There will be some more 

photographs SeeSaw and social media. 

 

Leavers Service 
Following the announcement from the Government 

sadly it is not going to be possible to have the 

Celebration Assembly we normally would. Our plan is 

weather permitting to have our celebration assembly 

outdoors, just for Y6 pupils and a maximum of two 

members of their family on Thursday 15th July at 

9.15am.  If it is raining we will hold it inside but 

unfortunately we would then have to limit it to one 

family member to ensure we can socially distance and 

comply with health and safety regulations (further 

information will follow nearer the time).  We have 

other activities planned for the final week for all 

pupils to join in with and we thank you all for your 

patience and understanding during the past year. 

https://info.nationalonlinesafety.com/mobile-app
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In Our Garden 

For the last few weeks the pupils have been spending more time in the garden and have lots of 

produce growing including Tomatoes. Potatoes, Leeks, Cucumbers, Sunflowers and Herbs.  

Yesterday they harvested some of the herbs and had pots ready at the end of the day for people 

to help themselves.  

       

  
 

   
 

    

 


